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Comments: I continue to oppose the river fence that has already out in and request that in the future if anything is

done that effects the Salt River Wild horses that the public be notified even if categorical exclusion.

No use of herbicide in the horses environment. This can be deadly if eaten within 2 months of application. Notice

should be given regarding herbicide use for anyone entering the forest.

The horses and public safety should be highest consideration in the Salt River Horse habitat and other uses

should but conflict with public safety or health and safety of the horses 


